
 

 

 

CFS Weekly Bulletin 
Thursday 16 June 2022 

Important Dates and Events for Week Beginning 20 June 2022 

• Whole School: Monday – INSET DAY 

• Whole School: All week – DONATIONS WEEK FOR THE SUMMER FAIR 

• Whole School: Tuesday – Non-Uniform Day 

• Year 1: Tuesday – 1400 – 1445, Open afternoon 

• Year 1, Oak Class: Tuesday – Day at the Beach 

• Years 6: Tuesday – Beach cricket 

• Year 2: Wednesday – 1400 – 1445, Open afternoon 

• Wednesday – 1730, New Reception Parent meeting 

• Year 3: Thursday – 1400 – 1445, Open afternoon 

• Year 11: Thursday – 1120 - Leavers Assembly 

• Year 10: Thursday – STEM Trip to Goodwood 

• Year 6: Thursday – 1520 – 1720, Class of 2022 Celebrations 

• Year 5: Thursday – STEM event 

• Year 4: Friday – 1400 – 1445, Open afternoon 

• Year 11:  Friday - PROM 

Week 2 timetable for Secondary pupils. 

House Point Totals 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Pegasus and Phoenix who achieved the most House Points. 

Updates and Reminders 

• All:  Lots of events coming up, Quiz Night tomorrow, still time to buy tickets today, Music Concert, Summer 

Fair.  Please support where you can.  Summer Fair Donations Week is next week.  Please see the poster on 
our website for details.  https://www.chichesterfreeschool.org.uk/weekly-bulletin/.  An email has been sent 
asking for helpers for the Summer Fair on Saturday 2nd July.  If you can spare some time, please do email 
Miss Pye on tpye@chichesterfreeschool.org.uk 

• All:  Tuesday is non-uniform day (appropriate clothing please) for the whole school.  In return we welcome 

a £1 donation to be given on the pupil gates.  The money raised will go towards the school and to our chosen 
House charities as part of our Culture of Kindness initiative. 

• All:  Tickets are on sale for our House Festival final on Friday 1st July.  Please help support this wonderful 

evening. 
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Phoenix 

 
Previous week 895 922 981 981 

Year to date 36679 35871 38142 34575 
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• All:  Term Dates for 2023/2024 are now live on our website. 

• All:  Bags2School collection is on Thursday 30th June so please start to save your unwanted 

clothes/accessories etc. as this is a wonderfully easy way to raise much needed funds for the school. 

• Secondary:  Can we please encourage Secondary pupils to bring their electronic devices into school as 

these are a really useful resource that teachers use in class. 

• Year 1 Oak Class:  It’s Oak Class’s Day at the Beach on Tuesday.  Details have been emailed but are also 

on our website calendar. 

• Year 6:  Thursday is our Year 6 celebrations.  All details are on the website calendar. 

• Year 9:  As per our recent Assembly and parental communication, the 'Day at Parents Work' is on 

Wednesday 6th July. Please can either the letter sent home with pupils or the School Cloud online response 
form be completed as soon as possible, certainly by Tuesday 29th June. Any queries please email 
workexp@chichesterfreeschool.org.uk.  

• Year 10:  Experience of Work Week (Monday 4th July – Friday 8th July).  Any outstanding forms need to be 

returned to Mrs Moon in the Futures Hub as soon as possible.  Final details for how the week will run will be 
shared at the start of next week via email.  In brief, pupils will be expected to part/full attend school on the 
Monday and Friday, with their placement being Tuesday/Wednesday/Thursday.  Any queries please email 
workexp@chichesterfreeschool.org.uk  

• Year 11:  Our English department would be really grateful for any donations of GCSE texts the pupils have 

been studying, e.g. Macbeth, Doctor Jekyll and Mr Hyde, A Christmas Carol and An Inspector Calls.  These 
can be handed into main reception or the English Department.  Thank you. 
 

Important Notice 

Please be aware that we have a number of parental events taking place at school every day next week.  So that we 
can effectively manage traffic flow at the end of the school day, unless you are attending one of the events, we 
cannot accommodate parents picking up before the following times:  

- Parents of Year R and Year 1 – not before 2.30pm.  
- Other primary parents – not before 3pm. 
- Secondary parents – not before 3.20pm.   

We appreciate your co-operation in this so that parents of those attending the events can safely park and leave the 
school site in a timely manner. 

A Fond Farewell 

Finally, as many of you are aware Mr Sykes was due to retire at the end of this term, but unfortunately ill health has 
prevented him from being in school for a while now and we now know that Mr Sykes will not be able to return to 
CFS before he retires. So, from afar, we wish him all the best and thank him for his many years of dedication to CFS 
as a teacher, colleague and friend to many staff. 
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